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GOSPORT

In 2017 we completed the second year of 

our two year action plan 2015-17 and 

renewed our Fairtrade Borough Status.

Since then we have been working on our 

2017-19 Action Plan



GOSPORT

During Fairtrade Fortnight 2018 

We celebrated 10 years of 

Fairtrade Borough Status.



The Basepoint  Business Centre 
hosted a Fairtrade Break event in April, 2017

Samples of products to enjoy as 

a Fairtrade Break were available 

to taste including:

Fairtrade Quinola and Mango Fruit 

salad, Chocolate Bites -home-made 

from Fairtrade ingredients; FairBreak

cookies, Liberation nuts, Fairtrade 

Palestinian dates and savoury snacks

A display about the products 
featured and their producers 

remained in the Centre for 10 days.



In May 2017 

the GFA team 

was again

successful in 

the Christian 

Aid Week 

Quiz 



South Downs 
Sustainability Fair 
8th May, 2017

GFA and Portsmouth 
Fairtrade Forum 
members had an 
information stall at the 
Sustainability Centre 
on behalf of



GFA delegates participated in 

HFN’s AGM in July, 2017 hosted 

by Havant.

There were opportunities to 

share ideas and experience with 

other groups and meet Fairtrade 

Foundation Staff, Adam Gardner 

and Chrysi Dimaki.

Monica Garcia of Cred Jewellery 

talked movingly about the 

conditions of Peruvian Gold 

miners and how Fairtrade has 

helped improve their lives. 



GFA picked up on the 2017 

OWW theme to publicise 

Fairtrade Gold : 

with an exhibition for the 

month of October and  

Talk in One World Week.



Santa in the Park

December 2017

Leesland ParkFest

September 2017

Lots of chat over 

Fairtrade hot drinks 

and Fairbreaks

Fairtrade tea and 

coffee kept people 

warm in the queue 

to see Santa



GFA 

Celebrated 

10 years as a 

Fairtrade 

Borough  

during 

Fairtrade 

Fortnight

The Mayor 

hosted a 

party in 

the 

Council 

Chamber

COME ON IN TO

FAIRTRADE

We had 2 exhibitions in 

the Discovery Centre and 

one in the Town Hall 

throughout the Fortnight



FAIRTRADE 

FORTNIGHT: 
Town Hall

We had a display of 
posters

explaining how 
producers had 

benefitted from 
Fairtrade.

These were displayed 
in the reception area of 

the Town Hall during 
the Fortnight.



Fairtrade Fortnight 2018 at the Discovery Centre

WW

We put on two 

exhibitions:

1- 10 years of Fairtrade   

in the Borough

WW

2 – Come on in to 

Fairtrade – posters 

illustrating the impact 

of Fairtrade on the 

lives of producers

4Four of the ten panels



At a reception hosted   

by the Mayor in the 

Council Chamber



Fairtrade Fortnight 2018 and schools

GFA made a short Powerpoint, for use in assemblies etc., 

to invite people to 

“Come on in to Fairtrade”.
and to encourage schools to take part in our

“Decorate a Door” competition



The Mayor presents prizes to the winning teams at 

Brune Park Community School.

Our thanks to the Southern Co-operative who supplied 

the prizes of Fairtrade goodies. 



The Basepoint Gosport Business Centre 
invited its licensees to

‘Come on in to Fairtrade’
to celebrate Fairtrade Fortnight 2018

The Centre hosted a coffee morning with

Fairtrade coffee and tea, biscuits (including

homemade) and snacks.

Licensees dropped in for a taste and a

chat, including three guys hoping for the

Palestinian snack of bread, olive oil and

Za’atar, which they remembered from last

year – they weren’t disappointed!

Information, about how Fairtrade improves 

lives, in posters and displays, remained at the 
Centre for a week.



Christian Aid Quiz
May 2018 at Bridgemary Methodist Church

Yet again, our trusty 

team, though a different 

combination from last 

year, retained their title.

It was good fun in a 

good cause and GFA 

contributed some 

Fairtrade chocolate to 

the raffle.



The exhibition 

‘Celebrating 10 years as a Fairtrade Borough’
spent two weeks in each of 

Bridgemary and Elson libraries in May-June 2018

At Elson



July – December  2018

GFA  members have been promoting Fairtrade products by helping with 

regular and occasional Traidcraft stalls and Help Palestine stalls at 

community festivals, church fetes and fairs in Gosport and elsewhere in 

Hampshire. E.g. in May we were at the South Downs Green Fair and in 

November at Lee-on-the-Solent Christmas Fair, with others in between.

We’ve just had our AGM, in December, and started planning for 

Fairtrade Fortnight 2019 – the themes will be: 

• Cocoa and chocolate;

• Women’s empowerment 

• A living income for producers

WATCH THIS SPACE !



Comments?

Questions?

Please email them to:

gosportfa@tiscali.co.uk

mailto:gosportfa@Tiscali.co.uk

